

Burley & Woodhead Primary School Sandholme Drive Burley-In-Wharfedale LS29 7RQ

28th September 2021

Pare

Dear All.

Firstly, many thanks for turning out teams and joining in the event this Saturday. We are looking forward to another enjoyable morning watching the children compete.

Parking

We will reserve one parking space per school, to ensure the race coordinator can park quickly and easily on the morning. This will be signed with your school name (one car per school). The rest of the spaces will work in a typical car park manner i.e. first come first served. We will not be manning the car park this year.

We would be grateful if you could let your parents at your school know that they are welcome to park in the Lido car park or on the streets around the Rugby club, but please note that many of the streets now charge to park.

Rugby Club - Toilets & Refreshments

The Rugby Club Building will NOT be open during our event, but there will be access to toilets at the back of the building for the duration of the event and refreshments will also be available outside.

As we are using the Rugby Club for our event, please can I ask that you remind all parents and attendees that they must stay on the designated walkways and <u>stay off all pitches</u>, as we are required to keep off the grass to avoid any damage. Thank you again for your support with this.

First Aid

Should any of your families require first aid on the day, please come to the refreshments stand where our first aider will be called to assist.

If you have any questions or queries, please do either call me on 07983 551239 or email <u>pta@burleywoodhead.com</u> on the morning of the event, as we will be on site from 7.30am setting up.

We look forward to seeing you there, and fingers crossed the weather will be kind to us!

Kind regards

Jenni Warbrick Burley & Woodhead PTA Chair

Registered Charity Number: 1012008 email: pta@burleywoodhead.com